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        April was a full month! Thank you for praying for us!

Rice and Beans
   A missionary friend received more
rice and bean donations than he
could use and was gracious to
donate his extra food (1500 lbs.) to
us.  Several people from the church
helped us prepare and pass out the
rice and beans. In one nearby village,
Daniel set up a speaker in the middle
of a soccer field and preached the
gospel while the others passed out
the food and tracts to the many who
came to receive it.  We thank God
for this great gospel opportunity.  
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PRAISE GOD FOR
the opportunity to pass out rice and
beans and share the gospel with local
communities!
the ability to start registering the
church!
blessing the ministry at the health
center!

PRAY FOR
the salvation of the recipients of the rice
and beans.
the salvation of the expectant mothers
who heard the gospel.
there to be no delays in registering the
church with the Honduran government.

GIVE
If God is leading you to give to our ministry,
donations can be made out to Central
Missionary Clearinghouse at the following
link: https://cmcmissions.org/donate

+504 3271-3597HONDURAN
WHATSAPP

Church Registration
   Praise the Lord that we were
finally able to begin to register the
church here with the government of
Honduras.  We held a special
members’ meeting with a Christian
lawyer to help us get started!

Youth Meeting

Health Center Ministry
    Thank you for praying for us
as we shared Christ with the
expectant mothers. It was such
an encouragement to see our
church come together to donate
the supplies and pack the bags.
We were able to pass out 22
bags, and both the mothers and
the nurses got to hear a clear
gospel presentation.  We hope to
do this ministry again in the
future. 

Wedding of previous intern, Mariela


